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During the Christmas Hamper initiative last year, we had the pleasure of meeting Hadil and Mouaz (above), as well as their son Bashir. Hadil’s parents remain in Aleppo, where her father needs regular dialysis that he is unable to access. Hadil has not seen her parents in 8 years. On December 3, St Peter’s Global Giving platform will be active and we will start the process of raising money to help to bring Hadil’s parents here to live with her family in Edinburgh. Our first fundraising push will be for the £4000 for visa fees and health surplus, as this will allow Hadil’s lawyer to submit the visa application paperwork. If we are successful in this first round, we will continue to raise money to help with initial cost of living expenses. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As we know, there are millions of displaced people around the world who are separated from their families and we can't help everyone. However, we can help the people standing directly in front of us, in need of the help of a community who genuinely care that time is running out for their family to be reunited. 

Please see St Peter’s Facebook page for more details, or email Kristee at childrenandfamilies@stpetersedinburgh.org
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